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October 19, 2012 
 
Sent via email:

Dear : 
  
Re:  Request for Access to Records  

Freedom of Information and Protection of Privacy Act (FOIPPA)  
 
I am writing further to your request for a review of severing decisions made by the Ministry of 
Forests, Lands and Natural Resource Operations (the Ministry) in response to your request is for:  
 

Regarding DL 13095 Block B in Likely BC: All documents, office and personal notes, 
phone notes, timber estimates, estimated property values, letters and notes to and from 
Likely Xats'ull Community Forest Ltd. 

 
Further to ongoing mediation efforts with the Office of the Information and Privacy 
Commissioner, the Ministry has reconsidered its severing decisions and additional information is 
being released to you.  
 
Please find enclosed a copy of the records where severing decisions have been reconsidered.  
You will note that sections 16 (Disclosure harmful to intergovernmental relations or 
negotiations) and 21 (Disclosure harmful to business interests of a third party) of FOIPPA are no 
longer applied to the records at issue in this review.  The Ministry has not reconsidered the 
application of section 22 (Disclosure harmful to personal privacy) of FOIPPA.  
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These records will be published on the BC Government’s Open Information website a minimum 
of 72 hours after it is released electronically or a minimum of five business days after it has been 
released by mail in hardcopy.  To find out more about Open Information, please access the Open 
Information website at:  http://www.openinfo.gov.bc.ca/ibc/index.page 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 

 
Kris Ghag, Manager 
Resource Team 
Information Access Operations 
 
Enclosures 
 
 
cc: Jacquie Edwards, Office of the Information and Privacy Commissioner 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


